TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold a
PUBLIC HEARING at 8:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 in the
Selectmen’s Hearing Room at the
Town Hall relative to a NOTICE OF
INTENT filed by Andrew Zuroff,
c/o BOSTON CLEAR WATER COM-
PANY, LLC, 450 Wildwood Avenue,
Woburn to CONSTRUCT A SEPTIC
SYSTEM TO SERVICE AN EXISTING
DRINKING WATER DISTRIBUTION
BUILDING. THE PROJECT ALSO
INCLUDES THE EXCAVATION
REQUIRED TO LOCATE AND
INSPECT AND REPLACE IF NECES-
SARY THE EXISTING WATER SUP-
PLY LINE FROM THE STONE SPRING
BUILDING TO THE DISTRIBUTION
BUILDING, PROVIDE WALKWAY TO
THE SPRING BUILDING, CON-
STRUCT A VEHICLE STORAGE
AREA AND A SMALL ADDITION TO
THE DISTRIBUTION BUILDING at 165
Lowell Street. The proposed work is
within the buffer zone to a Bordering
Vegetated Wetland. This notice is given
in accordance with the Provisions of
General Laws, Chapter 13, Section 40
as  amended and Lynnfield’s
Environmental Bylaw. This notice is also
posted on the Mass. Newspaper
Publishers Association website
(http://masspublicnotices.org/).
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